
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

KS1 Hook Sheet W/b: 3.2.20 

Hook: Superheroes 
We are part of a team of superhero detectives. We 

will be completing our superhero training and solving 

any problems that come our way. 
 

Phonics  
The children have been split 

into four groups to match the 

next steps the children need. 

Y2 Mr Allen – Suffixes 

Y2 & Y1 Miss McIntyre -  

Sound families 

Y1 Miss Allan – Alternative 

sounds. 

 

Maths 
In Key Stage 1, the children 

will be identifying and 

recognising 2D and 3D 

shapes. 

We will also be comparing 

and sorting shapes based on 

their properties.   

English 
Both year groups will be 

writing a fact file about a 

superhero character. The Year 

2 children will have a grammar 

focus on sentence types. Year 

1 children will have a grammar 

focus on writing questions. 

Theme 
In our Science learning, as part of our story, the 

children will be creating a superhero training school. 

They will explore the importance of exercising, eating 

a balanced diet and good personal hygiene. In RE we 

will be continuing to learn about how Jews rest during 

Shabbat. In Music the children will do activities linked 

to the song ‘I Wanna Play in a Band’. 

Spellings 
The children will be sent 

home new spellings each 

week. They will then be 

tested on them at school. 

Please ensure they bring 

their books in every day.  

 

Maths Books 
We have sent home maths 

homework books. We 

would like the children to 

have a go at the pages 

set, then bring it back to 

school on Tuesday. 

 

Year 1: page 12/13 

Year 2: page 9 

 

PE Kits 

 

Please make sure 

that your child has 

their PE kit in 

school. 

PE will take place on 

Tuesday in Tabby 

McTat and 

Stickman and on 

Wednesday in Zog 

class. 

We will be exploring the theme of peace in collective worship this term. 

Pillow Cases 
We will be making superhero 

capes as part of our design 

and technology topic. The 

children will need to bring in 

an old pillowcase or a piece of 

material to make their cape 

in school. 
 

 

Keeping children safe 
In line with our Mill Lane Site and to ensure the safety of 

our children, we would like to remind parents that school 

drop off and pick up is from the playground. Teachers will 

not be allowing parents into the school building with the 

exception of Friday reading. Parents who have a prior 

arranged appointment need to sign in at the school office. 

The school day starts at 8.55am and the gates are closed at 

9am. Please ensure that you have dropped your child and 

vacated the playground by this time.  

 


